




October 5, 2020
Town Clerk’s Report on Polling Location Change

In accordance with Section 11 of Chapter 115 of the Act of 2020, the Town Clerk of the Town of Leverett requests that the location of the Town’s Ward 0 Precinct 1 polling place be relocated from the Town Hall, 9 Montague Rd, to the Elementary School located at 85 Montague Rd.
On September 29, 2020 I met with Highway Superintendent, Matt Boucher; and custodian Jeff     to survey the proposed site using the Secretary of the Commonwealth’s regulations for polling place accessibility (950 CMR 51:00) and determined that the Leverett Elementary School at 75 Montague Rd. meets the requirements.
Leverett Elementary School is 1 mile from the current polling location at Town Hall. It meets the requirements for site access, voting equipment, parking, entrance, ramps, and building interior. It is a public school in the Town of Leverett, is ADA compliant and will not have a disparate adverse impact on access to the polls on the basis of race, national origin, disability, income, or age. The school provides adequate space for voters to be able to maintain social distance from each other and Election Officials upon entering, exiting, and waiting in line, and voting. Further, the Leverett Elementary School provides adequate space for Election Officials to perform their duties while maintaining social distance from each other to the greatest extent possible.
Based on the information I hope that the Select Board will find that this temporary proposed change in polling location is in accordance with Section 11 of Chapter 115 of the Act of 2020 and will have no adverse impact on the voters in Leverett.

Respectfully submitted,


Lisa Stratford
Town Clerk
Town of Leverett
